
 

                                                   AWARENESS CAMPAIGN REPORT 

 A Group of 30 students from first year and  final year from our college along with 

two Assistant Professors  Mrs.C.JANSIRANI ENGLISH & Mrs. R. Umameshwari /Physics  

attended the Awareness Campaign on “Eat Right India ”  at IIFPT on 30th January 2020. 

The programme commenced  around 11o’clock with welcome note and then Director of 

IIFPT Dr.C.Anandharamakrishnan presented the memento to Ms. RITA TEAOTIA, 

Chairperson, FSSAI of India , as a token of respect. Followed to this, Ms.Rita Teaotia started 

her speech with introduction of complete food safety and hygiene. She focused on the 

function and importance of Indian Society and the food served there were regarded as pure 

and sacred. Hence, FSSAI had Initiated BHOG (Bliss Hygienic offering to God) project to 

encourage all places of worship to adopt and maintain food safety and hygiene in the 

preparation of the Prasada. 

The chairperson of Food safety and standards authority of India, Rita Teaotia fulfilled MOU 

Formalities with representatives of Brahadesswarar Temple, Punnainallur Mariamman 

Temple and Shirdi Saibba Temple.. 

It was an informative session and we all came out with enlightened mind. The awareness 

programme left a meaningful impact on students promising them a healthier tomorrow. 

Each one of the members were received the certificates for their participation. Lunch  was 

offered to everybody. Around 400 students from various institutions were participated in 

the programme. 

 

      


